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January 12,1994

Chief, Enrichment Branch,
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safdy and Safeguards
Mail Stop 4-E-4
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ,

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Chief:

I am writing regarding the recently released Draft Environmental Impact Statement for the
preposed I nuisiana Energy Services plant. I am concerned that the social and economic impact
oc the neighboring communities of Forest Grove and Center Springs has not been fully
researched, as evidenced by the fact that tl.ey are mentioned only once in the DEIS. These
communities stand to be most heavily affected by this proposed plant and I urge you to take
them into full consideration in the final Environmental Impact Statement.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
.

J .jnj e
Lisa M. Velarde
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Chief, Enrichment Branch,
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safegeards

'

Mail Stop 4-E4
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission -
Washingt..a, DC 20555
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